POLICE SCOTLAND WARD REPORT

The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by Police Scotland which provided an update on performance, activities
and issues across the ward for the period to 31 March 2022.

The committee was invited to note the report.
Decision
1. To note the terms of the report; and

2. To ask Sergeant Kate Blundell to provide all local ward members

with information on the following :-

e Crime data on Hate, Race and Religion in the ward;

e Crime data or any further Information on wildlife crimes in the
Raw Holdings area;

e If the ward was benefiting from monies from the proceeds of
crime; and

e If a data analyst was in yet post.



